
July 4, 1968 

Mr. Gary SChoener 
Box 392, Mayo Hospital 
Minneapolis, Minn. 55455 

Dear Mr. Sohoener: 

When Harold called me from NO yesterday, I told him of your letter 
of June 29. Most of it will have to await his return, which is 
scheduled for about the 15th. There are one or two things which 
he asked me to adknowledge. 

On Patsy and the prints; He would like you, if possible to get two 
sets for him, one to be sent here, the other to be sent to him at 
the Wits office in NO. 

On the DCA overexposures, he will answer that when be gets home, 
although he was pleased to learn of the possibilities. 

Jean Hack is not a familiar name. Can ytou supply either a copy 
of the interview or a source? 

Much of your letter I was unable to transmit over our public address 
system, as you may surmise. 

Sincerely, 

Lillian Weisberg 


